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Fellow Arrowmen,
I would like to see everyone at Anderson University for the Section Conclave, April 19e-21s. I

would also like to see all Arrowmen at the Spring Fellowship at Camp K, May 17e-19e. Remind recently
voted members of the OA, that this will be their last chance to go through their ordeals. Also, don't forget
to pay your duesl

Yours in Scouting,
Scott Dougherty
Secretary

2002 Lodge Events
LEC Meeting April 12th-7:00 P.M. Camp Wilwood
Section Conlave April l9th-2lst Anderson University
Spring Fellowship May 17th-19th Camp K

Letters to the Lodge:

Fellow Arrowmen,

I hope that all of you are well. The Section Conclave will be April 19th through the 21st at
Anderson University, on the other side of Indianapolis. We have pledgedZ5 people, and this is the greatest
percent of registered youth pledged by any lodge in our section. I hope to see us break this pledge. This is a
wonderful chance for you to meet others in our section, have fun on a college campus, and learn a little
while you are there. This is also the weekend for our Section Elections, where we elect our section officers.
Who knows, maybe one of our members will be elected to an office. I hope to see all of you there.

Keep in mind that the council Wildwood Workday will be on April 13th. This is one of the
requirements on your list for the Lodge Service Award. If you do not have the paper for this, that you could
have picked up at the Winter Banquet, please give me a call or E-mail me and I will make sure there is one
there for you. I will not be able to be there and sign your papers, but Fred will be there with pen in hand, but
make sure not to hinder the progress of the Work Day. I hope that as many of you will be there as possible
to help.

Chris Conley
Lodge Chief
Kickapoo Lodge#128
2430 N. 9th St.

Terre Haute, IN 47804
(812) 466-6484
OAChief2002@mindspring. com
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FellowArrowmen,
This is your new ordeal Chairman, Brian Spicklemire. First, I would like to encourage any of

you who were tapped out at last years summer camp, and have not yet gone through your ordeal, to try to
make it to the Spring Fellowship. Also, I will try to call those of yo, *]ro signed up 

-ror 
the Elangomat

training at the winter banquet to give you additional information. If you did-not sign up, or were not at
the winter banquet to sign up, and are interested in Elangomat training, feel free to e-rnail me at
MadDrumm er2 1 @y ahoo. com.

Yours in Scouting,
Brian Spicklemire
Ordeal Chairmen

FellowArrowmen,
Hi, I am Stephen Nering, the new Troop Liason Committee Chairmen. I am still learning all of

my new position's duties' but I would like to have a Troop Representative for every troop. If your troop
does not have a representative, please consider the position.

Yours in Scouting,
Stephen Nering
Troop Liason

Richard o'B ear', Eberly
July lzth, Lgzz-February 20th Z00Z

You will be missed...

SRecial
tdition

Galendar

Features of the Calendar
oFull Page Monthly Calendar
oFull Listing of Lodge Events

oFull Listing of Council Events
oSpiral Bound and in Full Color
Contact or your lodge chief or lodge
advisor to reserve your copy today

Chief Chris Contey-(Sl2) 466-6484
Advisor Fred Apple-(8i 2) 894-3 i45

Lodge Galendal20a2
Have you everwondered when the
next lodge or council event is?

Would you like to have youryery onn
calendar with the dates of every
lodge and council activity listed?

This is a limited
opportunity and
supplies are limited



2OO1 Lodge Officers
Chief
-:is Conley
:j jrJ \. 9th st.
Ieire Haute, IN 47804
E12) 466-6484

O -{chief2 00 2 @mindspring. com

\/ice'Chief of Administration
Garrett Hadeen
297 Victory Hills
Coatsville, IN 46121
(,765) 386-7200

\rice-Chief of Program
Eric Crowly
kingpin_83@yahoo.com

Secretary
Scott Dougherty
RR 3 Box 570
Cloverdale,IN 46120
(765) 79s-4s77

Treasurer
Andy McKillip
dlstN6767@yahoo.com

WahbahShikki D.V.C.
Joshua Halter
mrhotryh@aol.com

Achpateuney D.V.C.
J.T. Monds

Blackhawk D.V.C.
Adam Gossman

Publications Chairman
Ryan Eiteljorge
7921E. Sunset Ave-
Terre Haute, IN 47805
(812) 877-3792
rj eitelj orge@yahoo. com

Ceremonies Chairman
Dave Hegwood
(812) e86-Zs6e
binkycl ownS @hotrnail. com

Lodge Advisor
Fred Apple

A Few Words From Our Officers...
Fellorv Arrowmen,

I rvould like to invite everyone to join us at the Section Con-
clave. I have been rvorking with the new Ordeal Chairmen to prepare
Elangomat Training. If you would like to attend, or have any questions

about Elangomats, contact me with the information enclosed within the
newsletter. I rvill be contacting those who have already signed up soon.

Yours in Scouting,
Andy McKillip
Treasurer

FellowArrowmen,
It's the beginning of a new year and we have great opportunities

for fun, learning, and adventure with the OA sponsoring events at
camporees. We have several big activities plaruned, including the
Section Conclave, which we hope to see you all at, NOAC, which is a
great activity that no-one should miss, and the Spring, Summer, and Fall
Fellowships. I'm hard at work in these early months preparing for
elections, contacting Scout Masters is my top propriety, so that the
elections will turn out great, and we will have a great turn out at the
Summer andFall Fellowships. Have good times at the events and
contact me if you would like to be on my elections committee or if you

iust have a question 
yours in Scouting,
Joshua Halter
WahBahShikKi DVC

Fellow Arrowrnen,
This is your Achpateuny DVC, J,T. Monds, thanking all of you

who went to the Winter Banquet and Klondike Derby. Both were a big
success. I hope to see all ofyou at the Section Conclave, the Spring
Camporee, and the Spring Fellowship. See you there.

Yours in Scouting,
J.T. Monds
Achpateuny DVC

Fellow Arrowmen,
I am your new Ceremonies Chairmen for this year. Anyone who

is interested in helping work with the ceremonies team, please e-mail
me at binkyclownS@hotmail.com or call me at (812) 986-2569. Ar:ty

interested are highly appreciated. I hope to see all you guys at the
Section Conclave.

Yours in Scouting,
Dave Hegwood
Ceremonies
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Wabash Valley Council
Boy Scouts Of America
501 South 25th Street
Terre Haute,IN 47803
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